
Notice 
Summer Village of Ghost Lake 

2017 Financial Statements 
 

The 2017 audited financial statements are now posted on the Summer 
Village website. 
 
Please contact the Village Office if you have any questions regarding the 
financial statements. 
 
 
Sharon Plett 
Chief Administrative Officer 
 
March 6, 2018 


